
PLCSF Executive Board Meeting 
11/19/10 

 
Attendance:  Christy Scadden, Trisha Schuester, Shelli Kurth, Marvin Estrin, Patty Ladd, 
Vicki Moats, Matt Spathas, Scott Barnett 
 
Business: 
Area Superintendent Report:  

• Budget meeting on December 2nd  
• District’s ideas of the “Minimum Areas of Engagement:” 

o Data 
o Safety 
o Health 
o Counseling 
o Parent engagement 
o Attendance  

• We need board approval before we engage in conversations about budget cuts etc 
across the schools.  

• Dianna Carburry will let us know when the clusters will have a chance to be part 
of the discussion.  

 
Field Use:  

• Point Loma Nazarene needs to make a decision regarding what division they will 
be in for their sports and then they may negotiate field use/building etc.  

• Very friendly and collaborative relationship w/ PLN 
• PLCS wants to be sure that our Prop S dollars stay in Point Loma to benefit our 

students.  
 
Scott Barnett  
New School Board Member 
Sbarnett@sandi.net 
sbarnett@sdusd@gmail.com 
 
Reports: 
Learning Environment 

• Traffic Safety: 6 schools done by January.  
• Correia work will be started over the break.  
• Science Meeting: Had a meeting yesterday. Very productive. Working on vertical 

teaming to be sure students are getting what they need each year.  
• Possibly need an organized effort to help science teachers.  
• Not spending the $500 grant yet 
 

PLCSF Forum: 
December 2nd Meeting: Multiple principals will be missing due to other engagements.  
Reschedule for a date in January 
 
Treasurer 
Dana, Corriea, Sunset View have given money for eblast 
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